
The Park Glen Neighborhood Association exists to improve 
property values and promote the common benefit and enjoyment 
of Park Glen owners and occupants by: 

• Representing, serving, and engaging homeowners & residents 
• Pursuing adherence to restrictive covenants & community 

standards        
• Planning & implementing beneficial events & programs        
• Facilitating effective communication between homeowners, 

residents, and the Association. 
• Collecting assessments & charges and making appropriate 

payments & disbursements         
• Ensuring effective, transparent, & accountable operation of 

the Association 

Have a happy and safe Halloween! 

    
Park Glen’s 13th Annual 

Turkey Trot 
      

We are now registering runners for 
our 13th Annual Turkey Trot 5k, 2k 
Fun Run!  We also have a few more 
spots open for Sponsors.  Please see 

pages 4 & 5 for more information! 
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PARK GLEN 

NEIGHBORHOOD 

ASSOCIATION 
     

CONTACT US 

Board Members  

Kevin Hammack-Pres, 
PGNAKevin@gmail.com 

 
Russell Zwerg-Vice Pres, 

Treasurer  
PGNARussell@gmail.com 

 
Kelly Wingo, Secretary - 
PGNAKelly@gmail.com 

 
Kim Bowden, Director-  
PGNAKim@gmail.com 

Barry Bryan, Director-
PGNABarry@gmail.com 

 
Tom Downey, Director-  
PGNATom@gmail.com 

Susan Kenney, Director-  
PGNASusan@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Community Manager  
RealManage -  

ParkGlen@ciramail.com 
(PREFERRED way to contact) 

 
1.866.4RealService 

(1.866.473.2573) 7:30a-7:00p 
Monday through Friday  
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See  

something, 

Do  

something! 

    

ADVER-
TISERS: 

 

If  you 
would like 
to place an 
ad in our 

newsletter, 
please contact Dana at  

PGNANewsletter@gmail.com   

All proceeds will go 
toward the Park Glen 

Benevolence Fund. 

President’s Notes 
Hello again, 

It’s been a crazy late summer, hasn’t it? With the number of hurricanes and other 
things going on, I feel so lucky to live in a community that gives so much effort 
when our neighbors need help. I know many of you volunteer throughout the year 
but I want to especially thank those who came together when one homeowner 
volunteered to truck relief supplies down to Houston. Park Glen ended up sending 
a couple of trucks and a U-Haul trailer full of supplies! What a great testament to 
what Park Glen is all about and what can happen when we all work together! 
WELL DONE!! 

Well, it looks like we’re finally on the trail to cooler weather. It’s my favorite 
time of the year! I love the leaves falling and the “sweater weather” out on the 
backyard deck. Understandably though, for some folks I suppose, it simply means 
less mowing. But a homeowner’s work is never done, right? 

This time of year brings great weather for planting trees, laying some new sod, 
painting, or taking care of anything that was too uncomfortable during the dog 
days of summer. One of the big items some of Park Glen has to manage is leaves. 
Please don’t forget that standing, wet leaves near the curbs or in the street can 
become a mess and attract rodents that create other unwanted problems. Please do 
your part to clean up the leaves around your yard and curb area.  It’s in 
everyone’s best interest. 

I hope many of you were able to participate in this year’s National Night Out on 
October 3rd. This is a chance to host or attend block parties to meet your 
neighbors along with some of our city’s first responders. It’s a great way to build 
community on your street! 

Our next scheduled board meeting is on October 16th, and you are invited.  Then 
next month, it’s PGNA’s 13th Annual Turkey Trot on Thanksgiving morning! 
Make plans now to come out and join 800 other runners of all levels: families, 
adults, kids, coworkers, fast, slow and slower…  The course starts at Alliance 
United Methodist Church on Park Vista and is the most scenic 5K in the city as it 
extends through Arcadia Park! Go to www.ParkGlen.org to see more.  And if you 
won’t be running in the Turkey Trot, we always need volunteers to help pull off a 
great race. Give us 
a shout! 

Kevin 
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Fort Worth Shred & Recycling 
The City of Fort Worth is hosting the  
annual Shred Day event on Sat, Nov. 4.  
It’s the one day a year when all residents can 
have items shredded, recycled and donated all 
for free. The event will be held rain or shine, 9 
a.m.-1 p.m. at La Grave Field, 301 N.E. Sixth St.  
Residents of Fort Worth can bring up to 5 boxes 

of personal documents for shredding (boxes should weigh no more than 
40 pounds each). Other items that can be dropped off include electron-
ics (computers, televisions and small appliances) and household items 
such as furniture and clothing. No mattresses or large appliances. No 
business waste please. To learn more, call 817-392-1234 or visit http://
www.FortWorthTexas.gov/kfwb. We hope to see you there!  
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3 October Dates 
to Remember 

October is Mental, Child 
and Family Health 

Month and National 
Breast Cancer 

Awareness Month 

October 6th – World Smile 
Day 

October 11th – Southern 
Food Heritage Day (Plan 
your menu accordingly!) 

October 16th – PGNA 
Board Meeting, 7p, 
Longhorn Activity 
Center  
October 17th – National 
Mulligan Day (Give 
yourself a do-over) 

October 20th – 
Mammography Day (Good 
reminder to schedule your 
appointment!) 

October 20-22 (Friday
-Sunday) - Community 
Garage Sales 
sponsored by PID6. 
This is a collection of 
individual garage 
sales.  Participants will 
set their own schedule 
(could be any or all of 
the 3 days) and get 
their own required 
permit. Click here for 
more information.  
October 22nd – Mother-in-
Law Day  (Another good 
reminder!!) 

October 24th – National 
Bologna Day (Very popular 
in Washington, DC) 

October 28th – National 
“Make a Difference” Day  

October 30th – Haunted 
Refrigerator Day (Wait, 
what??!) 

October 31st – HAPPY 
HALLOWEEN!! 

https://parkgleneastfortworth.nextdoor.com/news_feed/?post=65830688
http://www.FortWorthTexas.gov/kfwb
http://www.FortWorthTexas.gov/kfwb
http://pid6.org/events.php#garagesale
http://www.andersonteamrealestate.com/


Runners, let’s go for the 2017 Park Glen Neighborhood Association 

TURKEY TROT 5K Race & 2K Fun Run 

Thanksgiving morning, November 23  
     

benefitting the Park Glen Neighborhood Association scholarship fund 
       

Both courses of the 13th annual Turkey Trot will be run on paved park paths and residential 
streets, beginning and ending at Alliance United Methodist Church – 7904 Park Vista Blvd; 
Fort Worth 76137.  The 5K will be run on a certified course and officially timed (new race timer for 2017!), so runners 
with strollers, baby joggers, or pets will be asked to start at the back of the pack (and no skates or skateboards).  The 
2K Fun Run will not be timed or certified. 
      

5K Awards 
Overall Male and Female 

Finishers ($100 prize to each) 
Overall Masters (Age 40-49) Male 
 and Female Finishers 
Overall Grand Masters (Age 50-

59) Male and Female Finishers 
Overall Senior Grand Masters 

(Age 60+) Male and Female 
Finishers 

Top 3 Male & Female Finishers in 
 age groups 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd place Teams 

(based on the top 4 finishers 
on the team); 1st place team 
shares a $100 prize! 

      

2K Fun Run Awards 
Top 3 Male & Female Finishers 
All children finishing the Fun Run 
 will receive a special award. 
     

Race Day Schedule 
 Registration: 6:15-7:30 am 
 2K Fun Run: 7:40 am 
 5K Start: 8:00 am 
 Awards: 9:00 am 
     

This event will occur rain or 
shine.  In extreme circumstances, 
the event may be canceled, 
delayed, or changed to a non-
timed race.   No refunds will be 
issued. 
      

We need volunteers for this event!  
E-mail PGNAVoice@gmail.com. 
     

For the latest information and 
registration form or to register 

and pay online, visit 
www.ParkGlen.org.  Questions?  
E-mail PGNAVoice@gmail.com. 

Complete info at www.ParkGlen.org.  Questions?  E-mail PGNAVoice@gmail.com.
 

First Name ________________________   Last Name _____________________________  
 

Address __________________________________________________________________ 
 

City/State/Zip _____________________________________________________________ 
 

E-mail (required) _____________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone __________________________________ Gender-Circle One:   M    or    F  
 

Date of Birth (required) ___________________ Course-Circle One:   5K    or    2K

T-Shirt Size-Circle One:     Youth:   M        Adult:    S        M        L        XL        XXL

By Nov 7 After Nov 7

Individual $25 $30

Team Member $20 $25

Team Name (if applicable) ___________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Participant (or Parent/Guardian if Participant is under the age of 18)

Please mail your registration form and make your check payable to:  
Park Glen Neighborhood Association  
5533 Cedar Breaks Dr.; Fort Worth, TX 76137   

______________________________________________________________________________________

2017 Turkey Trot Registration Form
13th Annual 5K Race and 2K Fun Run - Nov. 23

Circle One $ Amount:

I know that participating in the Park Glen Turkey Trot 5K Race or 2K Fun Run is a potentially hazardous activity. By 

my signature, I certify that I am medically able and properly trained to participate in this event. I agree to abide by 

any decision made by race officials. I assume all risks associated with participating in this event including but not 

limited to falls, contact with others, hazards, traffic, effects of weather, conditions of running surfaces, and 

medical/physical issues. Having read this waiver and in consideration of the acceptance of my entry, I, for myself, 

my heirs, executors, administrators and/or anyone acting on my behalf, waive any rights or claims that I may have or 

that may accrue against Park Glen Neighborhood Association, Inc., the City of Fort Worth, Alliance United 

Methodist Church, and any and all sponsors, hosts, planners, promoters, facilitators, and workers of this event and 

release all said parties from liability of any kind. If I choose to participate in this event with a baby, child, or pet, I will 

be solely responsible for the baby, child, or pet.

T-Shirts not guaranteed to late registrants.

Teams must have 4 or more members.  

Each member of a team should complete a 

separate form listing the same team name, 

with all forms sent in together.
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Sponsorship Opportunities 
Park Glen’s 13th Annual Turkey Trot 5k and 2k Fun Run 
Thanksgiving morning, Nov 23rd, 6:30a-10:30a, Alliance United Methodist Church 

Proceeds to benefit Park Glen’s Scholarship Program. 
 

*Regarding Sponsorships – Please fill out the Exhibitor/Vendor form on our website here…. http://
www.parkglen.org/exhibitor-signup.html   Please indicate which level you would like in the com-
ments.  Remember, the spots are limited so get your form in NOW to secure your spot! 

         
Platinum Sponsor: $1500 (filled) 

 Corporate logo on race t-shirts  Front, large, center placement, 
approx. 8”x8”, Running Team, (4) free race registrations, t-shirts 
included, Table at the event, Corporate logo placed on race day, 
on course and on-site banner, Advertising in runner bags, Corpo-

rate logo and link on Park Glen website, Social media and newslet-
ter recognition, large plaque acknowledging participation, Public 

address prior to awards ceremony 
 

Gold Plus Sponsor: $1000 
Corporate logo on t-shirts, back, top approx. 4”x 8” Running 

Team, (4) free race registrations, t-shirts included, Table at the 
event, Corporate logo placed on race day, on course and on-site banner, Advertising in runner 

bags, Corporate logo and link on Park Glen website, Social media and newsletter recognition, large 
plaque acknowledging participation 

 
Gold Sponsor: $500 

Corporate logo on –t-shirts  Back approx. 4”x4” Running Team, (4) free race registrations, t-shirts 
included, Table at the event, Corporate logo placed on race day, on course, Advertising in runner 

bags, Corporate logo and link on Park Glen website, Social media and newsletter recognition, 
plaque acknowledging participation 

 
Silver Sponsor: $350 

Corporate logo on t-shirts, back approx. 2”x4”, Running Team, (2) free race registrations, t-shirts 
included, Table at the event,  Advertising in runner bags, Company listing on Park Glen website 

and Social media and newsletter recognition, plaque acknowledging participation 
 

Bronze Sponsor: $200 
Corporate logo on t-shirts, back approx. 2”x2”, Running Team, (2) free race registrations, t-shirts 

included, Table at the event, Advertising in runner bags, Company listing on Park Glen website and 
Social media recognition, Certificate acknowledging participation 

 
Friends: $100 or $150 (with table) 

Name only on t-shirts, Sleeve or lower bottom approx. 3/8” font size, (1) free race registration and 
t-shirt Advertising in runner bags, Certificate acknowledging participation 

 
Deadline to register as a sponsor is Oct 30th. 
Contact Dana Hammack at PGNANewslet-

ter@gmail.com with any questions. 

Please join Boy Scout Troop 205 
Red, White, and Blue Tribute 

to our Veterans 
November 5th @ 4PM 

Alliance United Methodist Church 
Our community will gather to honor our 

veterans in a community wide Flag retirement 
ceremony. If you have a flag that needs to be 
retired, now is the time. Contact Bob Kilburn, 
817-789-9907 or bobkilburn@sbcglobal.net or 

just give it to a Scout you know. 

Page 

5 

http://www.parkglen.org/exhibitor-signup.html
http://www.parkglen.org/exhibitor-signup.html
mailto:PGNANewsletter@gmail.com
mailto:PGNANewsletter@gmail.com
mailto:bobkilburn@sbcglobal.net


SUPPORT PARK GLEN BUSINESSES 
     
Thrive - Sandi Rodriguez  
682.225.4374, thrivinglifebydesign@gmail.com, www.newvision.le-vel.com 
 
WE HAVE A NEW PARK GLEN PARTNER!  
Please welcome PIZZA BUZZ! Jay and his wife have been a big supporter of Park Glen for over 3 
years now. They offer items that no other pizza place has....Tandoori Pizza, Mediterranean Pizza, 
Pesto Pizza and Bianca Pizza! Jay is also working on a new crust! They have many other things on 
their menu! 

PIZZA BUZZ NIGHT IN PARK GLEN 
Every last Monday of the month they want to offer BUY ONE GET 
ONE FREE OF EQUAL OR LESSER VALUE ON THE PIZZA MENU.  
This month’s discount night will be October 30th! 
They offer delivery or pick up - 5814 Basswood Blvd 
Call 817-849-2896 or ORDER ONLINE WWW.PIZZABUZZ.COM 
Park Glen Night PROMO CODE: PARKBIG1 
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Summer is over….here is our last list of 2017 Yard of 
the Month winners. Winners are selected by volun-
teer homeowners and recognized with a yard sign.         

     

Congratulations to the September 

Yard of the Month Winners  
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Would you like to help select the Holiday Decorating Contest winners in December or the Yard of the 

Month winners next summer?  You can sign up or find out more at the “volunteer” page of Park Glen’s 

website: http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html. 

Parkview-4821 Birchbend Lane 

The Hills-7954 Kern Court 

The Glen-4509 Timkin Trail 

The Knoll-5116 Broken Bow Dr. 

The Bluffs-8413 Wind Cave Ct. 

Wind Ridge-5312 Desert Falls Dr. 

The Preserve-4800 Montane Court 
Phase III-5420 Catlow Valley Rd 

The Meadows-7224 Isle Royal Drive 
The Vistas of Park Glen-5128 Deer Ridge Ct 

The Crossing-5201 White Hills Drive 
The Vistas at Park Glen-6901 Chaco Trail 
Phase I (Park Glen)-7533 Los Padres Trail  

Fort Worth Police Department - Community Camera Program 

The goal of the Community Camera program is to deter crime and promote public safety 
through collaboration between the Fort Worth Police Department and the communities we serve. 
As crimes occur nearby, residents are not always aware that their system may have captured 
information that could help solve the crime, thus keeping our community safer. In turn, the 
police are also not always aware who may have this potentially vital information. Residents and 
businesses across the city can register their privately owned surveillance camera systems.  

If necessary, FWPD will contact you directly, using the information provided by you at the time 
of registration, to ask you to review your video surveillance footage. Your voluntary participation 
in this program shall not be construed as an obligation to release any surveillance video to 
FWPD and all video surveillance footage shall remain the property of the registrant until it is 
released to FWPD. 

Please go to 
www.fortworthpd.com for more 
information. There you can 
download a pamphlet or register 
your cameras online. Also feel 
free to contact me if you have 
any questions. 

Officer Scott Cryer 2680 
Neighborhood Police Officer  
Scott.Cryer@fortworthtexas.gov 
Cell: 817-201-0183 

http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html
http://www.fortworthpd.com
mailto:Scott.Cryer@fortworthtexas.gov


PARK GLEN SCOUTING 
By Bob Kilburn 
       

What a fun month for the Scouts in Park Glen. 
We are right in the middle of their annual 
popcorn sales. They have been selling popcorn at 

several retailers and door to 
door. Thanks for supporting 
Scouting. Popcorn sales 
supports local units provide 
quality programs for the boys. 

The Boy Scouts have been busy as usual. They began with a Court of Honor, 
recognizing all their accomplishments for the last 3 months and finished out the month 
by hosting an open house for Webelos (soon to be Boy Scouts), where they shared 
some scout skills and had some fun including, fire starting, branding, singing and lots 
of Scout games. 

The Boy Scouts also did several community service projects, 
including the Trinity Trash Bash in Fort Worth along with 
lots of other folks. Our area was the Trinity River around the 
Coyote Drive-In and LaGrave Field. They also worked with 
the United Methodist Men to clear out the baseball 
backstop at the Alliance United Methodist Church.  

The Cub Scouts had their 
first Pack Meeting of the 
year, where they all cleaned 
up on their awards over the 
summer break and 
introduced 22 new Cub Scouts to Cub Scout Pack 205. There was a 
Tiger Adventure Day at Bear Creek Park in Euless, where all the newest 

Cub Scouts got to do what Cub Scouts do including Archery and BB Guns.   

They Cub Scouts also decorated and rode a float in the Central High School Homecoming Parade, and if 
that was not enough they had their Fall Family Campout. They camped out on the grounds of the 
Alliance United Methodist Church, and a great campfire with smores. 

Please join us for the Red, White, and Blue Tribute to our Veterans on 
November 5th @ 4PM @ Alliance United Methodist Church where our 

entire community will gather 
to honor our Veterans in a 
community-wide flag 
retirement ceremony. If you 
have a Flag that needs to be 
retired now is the time. 
Contact Bob Kilburn (see box 
to the left) or just give it to a 
Scout you know. 

Interested in Scouting in Park Glen? 

Contact Bob Kilburn @ 817-789-9907 or  

 bobkilburn@sbcglobal.net or visit our 

websites: 

https://troop205.trooptrack.com 

http://fortworthpack205.weebly.com    
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COVENANT CORNER 
       

SOLAR PANELS 
There have been a number of requests 
about solar panels lately, sparked by a 
couple of companies soliciting Park Glen 
homeowners to install the devices on 
the roofs of houses.  Solar panels are 
generally allowed in Park Glen but 

require advance approval of the Architectural Control 
Committee.  The Association’s Solar Energy guidelines are 
included in the “Bulletins” on the Park Glen website (http://
parkglen.org/property-modification-acc.html).  Guidelines and 
an approval form for solar panels and any other kind of 
property modification can be found there as well. 

Solar panels are an expensive investment with a long period of 
time before the benefit surpasses the cost.  They produce 
“free” electricity which can be used by the resident of the 
home or sold into the electricity network to be used by others.  
Panels can be purchased by the homeowner much like a 
kitchen renovation, pool, or other home improvement, in 
which case any available tax credit goes to the homeowner 
but also the maintenance and repair costs (e.g. hailstorm).  In 
another type of arrangement, a solar company will own the 
panels and lease the roof space from the homeowner in 
exchange for a lower electricity rate or monthly payments.  
This scenario generally requires a long-term contract that 
must be accepted by a future owner when the home is sold. 

Solar panels can have a negative effect on resale of a home.  
Some people will find them unattractive or otherwise 
undesirable, reducing the pool of potentially interested buyers.  
Solar panels are unlikely to increase the value of a home 
because a new homebuyer could have the newest technology 
installed at any time, and prices are dropping every year.  
Panels and related hardware can be removed and reinstalled 
on another home but this is at significant cost for labor, 
repairing the roof, and adapting the panels to a different 
home than they were originally designed for.   

Also keep in mind that the calculated benefit presented to you 
by a company trying to sell you solar panels would be 
exaggerated for someone who is paying too much for 
electricity now, so please make sure that you are paying the 
lowest possible price by shopping for a utility provider at 
www.powertochoose.org.  

The bottom line is that the HOA is unlikely to be an obstacle to 
the installation of solar panels, but homeowners would be well
-advised to do their research, fully understand all of the 
details, and make the best choice. 

A property 

modification 

request is required 

by residents who 

want to make 

Improvements or  

modifications to 

your property.  You 

can find the forms 

on our website. 

www.ParkGlen.org 
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Interested in Girl Scouts in 

the Park Glen Area?    

contact Alanna Bias via 

email: 

gstoptroop1171@gmail.com     

http://parkglen.org/property-modification-acc.html
http://parkglen.org/property-modification-acc.html
http://www.powertochoose.org
http://www.parkglen.org/property-modification-acc.html
mailto:gstoptroop1171@gmail.com
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10 We had a wonderful time at our 2
nd

 Annual 
Park Glen Bingo Night on September 30!  It 
was a great night of community involvement 
and interaction, neighbors meeting neighbors!  
We had lots of food to share, played over 30 
games of Bingo, and gave away more than 
$2000 worth of prizes.  Congrats to everyone 
who walked away with a great prize!  A special 
thanks to Alliance United Methodist Church 
for allowing us to use their fellowship hall and 
to those businesses that donated a prize!  

THANK YOU TO ALL OF THE 
BUSINESSES WHO DONATED A 
PRIZE FOR OUR BINGO NIGHT!!! 

 Anderson Team, Coldwell Banker 
Real Estate  

 ServPro, Emily and Aaron Seamster  
 Habaneros  
 Jodi and Spencer Hight, Keller 
Williams Realty 

 Jack Webb, Edward Jones  
 Mary Kay – Georgianna Acosta 
 9Round Basswood  
 Pickled Picasso  
 Scentsy, Leigh Marrow  
 Pizza Buzz  
 HealthSouth 
 Heritage Eye Care   
 Perfectly Posh, Robin Willits   
 ISG Insurance Solutions Grp – 
Kenny Johns 

 Wellness4You – Denise Anderson 
 DFW Texas Homes – Maria Cornwell 
 World Blend Coffee Shop 



October 3, 2017 
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Recipe - Leftover Halloween Candy Brownies 
Ingredients 
1 cup all-purpose flour  
2 tablespoons all-purpose flour  
1 teaspoon baking powder  
1/4 teaspoon salt  
3/4 cup packed light brown sugar  
1/3 cup butter, softened  
1/2 teaspoon vanilla extract  
1 large egg  
1/2 cup candy-coated milk chocolate pieces (such as M&M's)  
1/2 cup chopped peanut butter cups (such as Reese's)  
1/2 cup chopped milk chocolate candy bars (such as Hershey's)  
1/2 cup chopped chocolate-covered crispy peanut butter candy (such as Butterfinger)  
   
Directions 
Preheat oven to 350 degrees F (175 degrees C). Grease a 9-inch square baking pan. 
Whisk 1 cup plus 2 tablespoons flour, baking powder, and salt together in a bowl. Beat brown sugar, 

butter, and vanilla extract together in a separate large bowl using an electric mixer until creamy; 
beat in egg. 

Gradually beat flour mixture into butter mixture until batter is just combined; fold in candy-coated 
milk chocolate pieces, peanut butter cups, chocolate-covered crispy peanut butter candy, and milk 
chocolate bars. Press batter into prepared baking pan. 

Bake in the preheated oven until golden brown, 20 to 25 minutes. Cool in pan for 10 minutes on a 
wire rack. 

 

Orange and black are Halloween colors because orange is associated with the Fall   
harvest and black is associated with darkness and death. 

Jack o’ Lanterns originated in Ireland where people placed candles in hollowed-out turnips 
to keep away spirits and ghosts on the Samhain holiday. 

Pumpkins also come in white, blue and green. Great for unique monster carvings! 

Halloween was brought to North America by immigrants from Europe who would celebrate 
the harvest around a bonfire, share ghost stories, sing, dance and tell fortunes. 

Tootsie Rolls were the first wrapped penny candy in America. 

The ancient Celts thought that spirits and ghosts roamed the countryside on Halloween 
night. They began wearing masks and costumes to avoid being recognized as human. 

Halloween candy sales average about 2 billion dollars annually in the United States. 

Chocolate candy bars are the most popular candy for trick-or-treaters, with Snickers #1. 

Halloween is the 2nd most commercially successful holiday, with Christmas being the first. 

Bobbing for apples is thought to have originated from the roman harvest festival that 
honors Pamona, the goddess of fruit trees. 

Black cats were once believed to be witch's familiars who protected their powers. 
The fear of Halloween is known as Samhainopobia. 
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GET CONNECTED 

WITH PARK GLEN 

     
CONTACT US / ASK A QUES-

TION 
You may contact the PGNA Board or 

ask a question here: http://
parkglen.org/contact-us-ask-a-

question.html. 
 

STAY UP TO DATE 
You can sign up at ParkGlen.org/
sign-up.html to receive e-mailed 

news and alerts about our communi-
ty and events. 

 
SOCIAL NETWORKING 

Please like the HOA’s official page 
for news of events and other im-

portant information: 
www.Facebook.com/ParkGlenHOA.   
Park Glen has several other social 

networking pages to allow residents 
to communicate with each other.  

Find descriptions and links at http://
parkglen.org/connect-with-park-

glen.html. 
   

GET INVOLVED 
If you are interested in getting in-
volved in our neighborhood and 

would like to volunteer some time, 
you can see the opportunities, ask 
for more information, or sign up at 
http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html. 

Pumpkin Patches in the Area 
 
Hall's Pumpkin Farm  
3420 Hall Johnson Road, Grapevine, TX 76051 
Phone: 817-991-1052 
Email: Hallspumpkinfarm@gmail.com 
Pumpkins to look at and buy, corn maze, child-sized 
haybale maze, tractor-pulled hay rides, farm animals, 
food vendors.. Open M to Th 3 pm to 8 pm (open at 11 
on Columbus Day); F 3 pm to 10 pm; Sa 10 am to 10 pm; 
Su 1 pm to 8 pm. There is no fee for general admission 
or parking. Corn maze is $5; Hay Rides $3 to $5; Public 
hayrides are only conducted W, F, Sa & Su 5:00 pm to 
close.  Cash only.  
 
The Patch at Southlake 
On the grounds of New Day Church 
101 E. Highland Street, Southlake, TX 76092 
Phone: 817-488-8433 
Email: info@newdaydfw.com 
Pumpkin patch (already gathered from the field), Fall 
festival, child-sized haybale maze, pie pumpkins, 
tractor-pulled hay rides, concessions / refreshment 
stand, restrooms, picnic area (bring your own food), 
face painting, inflatables/bounce house, birthday 
parties, school tours. We have decorative gourds 
including wing gourds, swan gourds and elf houses as 
well!  Open  Su-Th 1pm-Dark  F-Sa 10am-Dark. 
 
Flower Mound Pumpkin Patch 
5100 Cross Timbers Rd, Flower Mound, TX 75028 
Phone: (817) 430-4536  
Email: info1@flowermoundpumpkinpatch.com 
Pumpkin patch, hayrides, cow train, bounce houses, 
playground, hay bale maze, cartoon character cutouts, 
food & concessions, picnic area.  Open 9am-7pm daily.  
If it is raining or muddy we will not be open. Check 
our website or phone message for updates.  $5 to 
$10 charge for parking, but all activities are free. 
 
Check out https://pumpkinpatchesandmore.org/
TXpdallas.php for other pumpkin patch locations. 
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Alliance United Methodist Church 

COMMUNITY FESTIVAL 

Saturday, Oct 14, 2017 

10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Join us for 

          Craft and Vendor Booths 

Bake Sale 

Silent Auction 

Games and Bounce Houses 

Entertainment 

Food and Drinks 

Blood mobile 

Pet Adoptions 

McGruff  and Police Kids ID  
Tickets .50 cents each. Good for food, games, bounce houses 

7904 Park Vista Blvd. Fort Worth, TX 76137 

http://www.allianceumc.net/ 
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